



2022-2023 Kristi Moore, Ph.D., R.T.(R)(CT) Chair of the Board

Activities I've Participated In:

June 2022

- CEO-Executive Director Search Committee Meetings and Second Round, In-Person Interviews
- ASRT Preconference Board of Directors Meeting
- ASRT Educational Symposium and Annual Governance and House of Delegates Meeting
- ASRT Postconference Board of Directors Meeting
- ASRT Foundation Board of Trustees Orientation
- ASRT Patient Shielding Task Force Meetings

July 2022

- Association of Educators in Imaging and Radiologic Sciences Annual Meeting
- ASRT Board of Directors 990 Review Call with the Chief Financial Officer
- European Congress of Radiology Annual Meeting
- ASRT Patient Shielding Task Force Meetings

August 2022

• ASRT Patient Shielding Task Force Meetings

September 2022

- ASRT Fall Board of Directors Meeting
- ASRT Patient Shielding Task Force Meetings

October 2022

- ASRT Foundation Fall Board of Trustees Meeting
- Mississippi Society of Radiologic Technologists Meeting
- ASRT Patient Shielding Task Force Meetings

November 2022

- Atlanta Society Student Educator Radiographer Seminar
- Radiologic Society of North America Annual Meeting
- ASRT-PAC® Board Meeting
- ASRT Patient Shielding Task Force Meetings

December 2022

International Society of Radiographers & Radiological Technologists World Congress

January 2023

• ASRT Board of Directors Development Meeting

February 2023

• ASRT Midyear Board of Directors Meeting

March 2023

ASRT Foundation Spring Board of Trustees Meeting

April 2023

• South Carolina Society of Radiologic Technologists Meeting

May 2023

• ASRT Foundation Corporate Roundtable Meeting

June 2023

- ASRT Preconference Board of Directors Meeting
- ASRT Educational Symposium and Annual Governance and House of Delegates Meeting

Most Memorable Experiences:

This has been an extremely busy and rewarding year. Meeting with the Student to Leadership Development Participants at the ASRT Annual Governance and House of Delegates Meeting was incredible! I was inspired by their passion and excitement, and it has been a joy following their stories throughout the year. We celebrated Dr. Sal Martino as he retired from a successful tenure as ASRT CEO-ED. I am grateful to have had the opportunity to work with him for almost five years and appreciate his mentorship and friendship. The ASRT Board of Directors worked as an amazing team making difficult decisions throughout the year. One of these was that of the new ASRT CEO-ED. Dr. Melissa Pergola joined ASRT in this role in January 2023, and it has been an absolute pleasure serving as her first chair of the Board. She is doing an outstanding job in this new role, and we are fortunate to have had a seamless transition in ASRT leadership.

Attending the ECR and ISRRT annual meetings broadened my perspective regarding the global impact we have as a profession. I appreciated the opportunity to present at each of these international conferences and will forever value the relationships I formed with peers from around the world. As chair of the Board, I have had the privilege of serving on the ASRT Foundation Board of Trustees this year. This experience has been extremely rewarding as we have discussed fundraising efforts to increase the philanthropy extended to our members and communities.

Lastly, a memorable experience for which I am most proud is serving on the ASRT Patient Shielding Task Force with an amazing team of volunteers under the leadership of ASRT Speaker of the House Dan DeMaio. We had the opportunity to work with a vast array of phenomenal ASRT staff to develop and disseminate patient shielding educational resources. I had the honor of presenting the accomplishments of the ASRT Patient Shielding Task Force at several state affiliate meetings, as well as with Dr. Melissa Pergola at the ISRRT international meeting. It has truly been an honor and privilege to serve as chair of the Board this past year!

Closing Remarks:

K. Moore

It is hard to believe that my final year on the ASRT Board of Directors is almost complete. The past five years serving as an ASRT Board member have truly been life-changing, and I am grateful for the encouragement and support extended to me by our members and ASRT staff. I have been blessed to work with an extraordinary group of peers on the Board this year and admire their passion, dedication and commitment to the medical imaging and radiation therapy profession. Thank you, from the bottom of my heart, for your friendship, leadership and stewardship. Teamwork makes the dream work!

April 4, 2023